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Hi Chantell,
 
Thank you for reaching out! I would be happy to assist  There are forms that exist that every
Veteran has when they separate from the military and are used as the standard to verify
eligibility for many of benefits for Veterans.
 
First, there is a DD-214 form, which is the typical form used by the military to show their MOS
(job), any training/schools they have attended and where they were stationed.  These can be
difficult to read, but the information is there, if you can adequately interpret it.  Below is an
example.
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Additionally, there is a Joint Services Transcript Form (JST) that translates military service into
civilian language.  This form has been created with collaboration from the American Council
on Education (ACE).  Here is their link as well and it is a great reference point whenever anyone
is attempting to translate military experience in order to award credit; The ACE Military Guide.
 

https://www.acenet.edu/Programs-Services/Pages/Credit-Transcripts/Military-Guide-Online.aspx


 
These would be the two forms that a Veteran would likely use to show evidence of electrician
training/work experience.  There are more obscure forms that exist and are used under
different circumstances to provide proof of experience or training, but the OPLC would
probably only see those on a very rare, if ever, occasion and it would be in addition to the DD-
214.  And absolutely as an individual’s specific situation warranted.
 
I hope this helps, and feel free to reach out if you have any questions and give a call if it you
feel like it would be easier to explain over the phone
 
Kind Regards,
 

Erica Webb
Military Skills & Test Waiver Program Specialist II
Division of Community Based Military Programs



NH Department of Military Affairs and Veteran Services
1 Minuteman Way, Building 1
Concord, NH  03301
(603) 227-1569
Erica.l.webb@dmavs.nh.gov
 

 
 
From: Wheeler, Chantell <Chantell.B.Wheeler@oplc.nh.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 10:57 AM
To: Webb, Erica <Erica.L.Webb@DMAVS.nh.gov>
Subject: Administrative Rules for occupational licensing based on military education, training, and
experience

 
Hi Erica – I hope this email finds you well.  I am writing to ask for your guidance.  I am assisting
the boards at OPLC to adopt rules for licensure based on military experience, training, and
education purusant to RSA 332-G:7.  Can you tell me how an applicant would document their
military education, experience, and training?  For example, how would an individual seeking
licensure as an electrician document prior military experience in this field?  Does the military
provide a standard form?  Apologies if I am not using the correct military acronyms, etc.  I am
happy to talk with you if that would help explain my question.  My cell is 603-738-2816.
 
I am meeting with the electrician’s board on April 1, 2025, and my deadline submit this
information for their meeting agenda is March 15, 2025.
 
Thanks again for your help and direction.
 
Best regards,
 
Chantell B. Wheeler
Rules Administrator
Administrative Rules Unit
 
chantell.b.wheeler@oplc.nh.gov
603.271.8311
 

State of New Hampshire
Office of Professional Licensure and Certification
7 Eagle Square • Concord, NH 03301
www.oplc.nh.gov
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